## Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal Steve Maloney Assistant Principal

September 14, 2022

Dear Runnemede Families,

The Mary Volz School is off to a wonderful start, and it is great to see the students excited to come to school each day. As always, we try to make observations regarding the start of the school year, and make adjustments to make all aspects of the school run more smoothly. When observing the 4<sup>th</sup>-8<sup>th</sup> grade AM student drop off and consulting with the Runnemede Police, there are a few areas I would reiterate for student safety. When coming down 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave. for drop off, please do not park on the left side of the street, and when dropping off on the right side, please be sure to pull all the way over to the right curb. Anyone who is parked and idling, will be asked to move by the police. This will help prevent congestion during the drop off time. In addition, 8<sup>th</sup> grade students should be dropped off curbside near the main entrance. Parents should not be driving through the main parking lot to drop off their children.

Thank you for your understanding and commitment to student safety.

Steve Pili Principal